Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would also like to request a freedom of information request in about this particular traffic warden.

How many hours do they work a week? 

How many tickets have they issued in the past six months, how many have been appealed, How many appeals were upheld and what is the average number of tickets issued by each full time traffic warden and what is the average appeal percentage.

You have requested information regarding a particular staff member and their performance record. However we are withholding that information since we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act 2000
We are able to confirm that the standard contract is 37 hours a week.

For the six month period from the 1st May 2018 to the 31st October 2018 we have issued 39,188 Penalty Charge Notices (PCN’s). 28 of these have been appealed to the ParkingTribunal of which 11 have been upheld.

The average number of PCN’s issued by a Civil Enforcement Officer for the six month period from the 1st May 2018 to the 31st October 2018 is 784 and the average appeal percentage is 0.07%.

This information is exempt from disclosure to members of the  public under the Freedom of Information Act, section 40 (2) personal information.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
